
 

 

Memo 

 

 
 
 
 
 
To:  Mayor Letham & Members of Council       
   
From:  Councillor Breadner  
 
Date:  February 7, 2017  
 
Subject: Accessible Viewing Areas - Lindsay Recreation Complex 
  

 
BACKGROUND 

Several complaints have been received by myself and through the Accessibility Officer 
for the City that the Lindsay Recreation Complex does not have accessible warm 
viewing areas for watching the ice pads. The community room upstairs does offer that 
feature, however, if it is rented out for other functions, it becomes  unavailable to watch 
many of the activities that are happening on the ice.   
 
This is an issue that should be reviewed, in consultation with the Accessibility Advisory 
Committee, and possible solutions for a warm viewing area for each ice pad be 
identified for consideration during budget deliberations. 
 

RECOMMENDATION:  

RESOLVED THAT the memorandum from Councillor Breadner regarding Accessible 
Viewing Areas – Lindsay Recreation Complex, be received; and 
THAT staff review this issue in consultation with the Accessibility Advisory Committee 
and provide a report including possible solutions and budget implications for a warm 
viewing area for each ice pad in the Lindsay Recreation Complex. 
 


